Feedback from Working Groups

Heads Conference and Ed SEND had been focussing
on the issue of children attending school out of
borough. The projected total cost to the LA should be
transparent and if schools were to receive some of
that money they would be able to support children
who would otherwise go out of borough.

Sally Hodges reported that the LA is trying to
establish an additional autism centre of excellence
that would support mainstream and have a function
around training support staff across the whole system.
It was agreed that Sally could work through SSSAB
for help with the autism centre.

It came out strongly at Heads Conference that whilst
most schools are committed to SEND children some
schools still turn them away and it was felt that these
schools were getting away without being challenged.
The Ed SEND Task and Finish Group would be
discussing the possibility of setting up a virtual
governing body for SEND through which the
challenge could come along with the Head of Service.
It was acknowledged that the EHCP process has
been very slow due to the number of conversions that
had to be made by the end of March 2018.

Feedback from Heads’ Conference was good. It was
agreed to book the same venue for 2019.
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Monitoring Statement

e The venue for a Deputy Heads’ Conference had been
reserved in October 2018 and will be funded out of
SSSAB or Heads Partnership.

e There will be a second round of Mental Health First
Aid training for schools that were unable to attend the
first round. It was agreed that SSSAB would fund one
place of the two available for each of those schools as
the first round had been free (funded through the
Transformation Plan).

Update from the
Director of Children’s Services and Skills

Solihull Soroptimists were keen to run an event in
primary schools called Skirting Science next year.

A piece of work has commenced around shaping an
alternative curriculum for children who are disaffected.

LA Update

e The possibility of a science day is being explored.

¢ A collaborative between Coventry, Solihull, Warwick-
shire & Worcestershire is submitting a bid focussed on
SEND from the Schools Strategic Improvement Fund.

For further information please check out the minutes on the SSSAB
website at: http://socialsolihull.org.uk/schools/sab
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